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                         Sheriff’s Media Release 
 
Date/Time of Incident/Event:  4/18/13 and 5/14/13  
Location of Incident:    Fairway Dr. and Bay Heights in Soquel    
Case Number:    13-04137 
      13-03282 

Type of Incident:    Residential Burglaries 
Suspect(s):     Unknown 

Photo(s) Available:     No  
 
Description of Incident: 

 
On 4/18/13 at 7:45 a.m. the Santa Cruz Sheriff’s Office received a call about a house 
being burglarized during the night on the 4000 block of Fairway Dr. in Soquel.  The 

victims woke up and noticed items missing from the house.  The suspect entered 
through an unlocked door while the family was sleeping. 
 

On 5/14/13 at 7:00 a.m. the Santa Cruz Sheriff’s Office responded to a residential 
burglary in the 100 block of Bay Heights in Soquel.  The resident reported their house 
was burglarized during the night while they were sleeping.  When the victims woke up 

they noticed multiple items had been stolen.  They determined the suspect entered the 
house through an unlocked door. 

 
The Santa Cruz Sheriff’s Office reminds community members to lock their houses and 
vehicles.  If you see suspicious people in your neighborhood contact the Sheriff’s Office 

to investigate.  
 
Please contact the Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s Office dispatch 471-1121 if you have any 

information or similar events to report.   
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